xxvii.  Overdue for Office Visit/30 Day Supply of Meds
Good day _________,

I hope you have been well. If you noticed, I recently approved a 30 day supply of your chronic medications rather than the usual or requested 90 day supply.

This is because you are overdue for fasting blood work and an office visit.

Please give the office a call as soon as possible to get these scheduled. After these appointments are completed, I will be glad to give you a 90 day supply of your meds.

Thank you-

Kim Corba
